
At the end of May, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid filed a request for new electric 
and gas rates with the New York Public Service Commission (Commission). The Company anticipates the 
new rates would become effective in the Spring of 2025.

The Company’s rate filing includes proposals to modernize and enhance the safety, reliability, and 
performance of our infrastructure, improve the customer experience, reduce system emissions, enable 
clean energy and energy efficiency benefits for Disadvantaged Communities, as well as fund energy 
affordability and efficiency programs. Altogether, the proposed rate increase seeks to ensure the  
Company can continue to safely and reliably serve your energy needs.

For more information, please visit ngrid.com/uny-ratefiling. Throughout the rate case process, we will 
work with the Department of Public Service and interested stakeholders to explore options, such as a 
multi-year rate plan, that could result in lower annual bill increases.

The Commission may approve, modify, or reject any or all of the proposed tariff changes. Among other 
potential outcomes, the Commission’s determination may require revisions of the proposed amount of 
the increases applicable to particular classifications of service, or changes in rates applicable to those 
classifications for which no increase is proposed by the Company.
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